
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF NOVEMBER 14, 2022 
 
THEME:  We continued working on our unit based on the story From 
Head to Toe. We also worked on our Thanksgiving theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter G this week. We 
worked on counting with one to one correspondence, as well as 
positional concepts and the concept of big and little. We also did fine 
motor activities in our bins. 
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made gumballs for the letter G and we 
created tissue paper pumpkin pies. We will be making pilgrims and 
having fun with Mrs. Z in sensory motor group. We will also complete 
the letter G page in our letter book. 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  EC students are not in session next week due 
to conferences and the Thanksgiving holiday. Monday will be a remote 
learning day for EC students – activities can be accessed on Seesaw on 
Monday morning. When we return, we will finish our unit based on the 
story From Head to Toe, begin working on our Christmas theme and 
introduce the letter H.  
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  If you have not signed up for conferences 
yet, please do so as soon as possible. The link is posted on Seesaw 
and it was sent through email. Also, please return the permission slips 
and money for the pictures with Santa by Friday, November 18. 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Thursday, November 17 – Picture retakes 

 Monday, November 21 – Remote learning day for EC 
students/Parent Teacher Conferences  

 Tuesday, November 22 – No School/Parent Teacher Conferences  

 Wednesday, November 23-Friday, November 25 – No School – 
Thanksgiving Break 

 Wednesday, November 30 – EC/PreK Music presentation – this 
event is for the students only during the regular school day! 

 Wednesday, November 30 – Pictures with Santa – Permission slips 
and money due Friday, November 18. 

 Monday, December 12 – Parent Involvement: Gingerbread Houses 
– more details to follow 

 Wednesday, December 21 – No Early Childhood classes 

 Thursday, December 22-Friday, January 6 – Winter Break 

 
 


